
 

 
 
 
January 15, 2025 
 
Nanton Schools Update 
 
The Nanton Schools Advisory Committee (consisting of Livingstone Range School Division 
(LRSD) Administration and Trustees, Town of Nanton Council members, the Municipal District of 
Willow Creek, and the Municipal District of Ranchland) is excited to announce that the Nanton 
Schools Projects have received provincial approval to move to construction tender and that 
process will occur over the next few weeks. 
 
We know there are many questions around where students will be during the construction 
stage of the projects. We are finalizing the decanting plans and will share those with 
stakeholders by early February.   
 
For project information, visual timeline, and architect drawings of the New and Modernized 
Nanton Schools visit www.lrsd.ca/nantonschools. 
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